
PHOTOGRAPH, VIDEO AND AUDIO RECORDING POLICY

In alignment with the Raiders Hockey Club Code of Conduct, and to protect the privacy of our members

the use of cameras, smartphones or other recording devices in dressing rooms or any area where players

may be undressing or showering is strictly prohibited The photograph, video and audio recording policy is

in direct conjunction with the Raiders Hockey Club Dressing Room Standard and Conduct and the Social

Media and Respectful Communication Policies.

No person, (including players, coaches, managers, and parents) for any purpose whatsoever, shall take any

photographs or make any video or audio recordings within any recreational facility dressing room being

used by a Raiders Hockey Club team. Any person found in violation of this policy shall be subject to

immediate disciplinary action by the Raiders Hockey Club Discipline Committee.


